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PRESS RELEASE  

01 May 2012 

The Quantum Suicide of Sophie Miller in the News 

CLIFTON, VIRGINIA. The Quantum Suicide of Sophie Miller, the latest feature film from independent 

studio RiverBend Films, has been spotlighted lately in local media outlets in the Washington, D.C., 

metropolitan area—the first of hopefully numerous opportunities for media exposure. A brief news 

story, along with an online feed of the early teaser trailer, ran in the Fairfax Station Patch 

(http://fairfaxstation.patch.com/articles/film-crew-puts-clifton-in-the-spotlight) on 23 April 2012, which 

included interviews with producer Darrell Poe and director Kevin G. Bender. A long podcast interview 

with writer Matthew Marcus, director Kevin G. Bender, and producer Darrell Poe was an integral part of 

the IndieCapitol podcast on 30 April 2012. IndieCapitol.net, the site which hosts the IndieCapitol 

podcast, is a website dedicated to highlighting and promoting independent films made in the D.C. metro 

area (http://indiecapitol.podbean.com/2012/04/29/episode-6-angels-suicide).   

The Quantum Suicide of Sophie Miller remains in principal photography through mid-June 2012, and 

after completion of all major photography will go into post-production. The producers anticipate a 

completion date of late-2012, with entries into film festivals to follow in 2013 with public DVD release 

anticipated in late-2013.  
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